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Hello dance families! 

It's officially February, and we are 96 days away from Recital! There isn't 

a lot to include in this newsletter, but I will send you a reminder about 

costumes. 

Rylee and Lauren are going to help me with a reminder! 

If your dancer is in the 1st-12th grade classes, they 

ALSO need these items for the Spring Show! 

 **Green Fusion T (which they should have 

     had for the Christmas Cabaret) 

 **Fusion Sweatpants 

Girls also need: 

 **Black Fusion Tank Top 

 **Black Fusion Spandex 

Boys also need: 

 **Black Fusion V-neck. 

 

These items are part of their costume for the show! There will be another Rivals order open in the 

next month or so to order these items (Miranda will send out the order details once the website is 

live). You are also able to get them second hand if you know of someone who has outgrown them! 

These items are worn from year to year, so you don't need to order new if what you have still fits.   

If your dancer has already brought home costume pieces, please be sure they are taken care of and 

NOT worn to school or the studio. They must be kept nice for the show! I recommend hanging them 

up to get the wrinkles out and putting them in a closet for safe-keeping. 

Like I said, a short newsletter! Please direct your attention to the list of Important Dates, and then 

enjoy a couple of pictures of the dancers! 

Keep Dancing! 

--Miranda 

Fusion DanceWorks       Miranda Bushaw Beyer       563.608.2188       fusiondanceworks@gmail.com 

Dates To Remember: 

• Spring Tuition          

Payments Due:       

Feb. 3 &  Mar. 2 

• ALL ACOUNTS  

CURRENT BY:               

MARCH 13 

• Studio Pictures:      

March 31 & April 1 

• Dress Rehearsal:     

April 4, May 5, May 7 

• NO Regular Classes: 

May 4 — May 7 

• Dance Recital:        

May 8 & 9 

The Monday 6:30 class in their 

hip hop shirts!  
We love the parachute!  


